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I am submitting testimony to fully support SB 512.  I support the recent plan that 

ODFW and the Cow Creek Band of the Umpqua Tribe of Indians have proposed to 

continue operation of the Rock Creek Fish Hatchery. The Rock Creek hatchery is a 

critical component to sustaining the fishery in the Umpqua basin which has many 

positive impacts to the economy and continued heritage of the region. There are over 

3,000 Oregonians who have signed a petition to save the Rock Creek Fish Hatchery. 

Please pass SB 512! 

 

Sam Carter  


